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Dear members of the Planning Inspectorate
Please demand that the National Highways reconsider their current plans for the A303 at Stonehenge. It will be
an eyesore that will prevent the possibility of the area becoming a more tranquil and spiritual place in keeping

with its World Heritage Site status. Once done, it cannot be undone. There are alternatives and were they to
choose one of these, generations will thank them for it.

Yours

Peta Lunberg






